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Hillside, Woking South. 

At the beginning of 2019 we consulted upon the introduced of double yellow lines in Hillside  
as shown on the accompanying drawing.  
 
The proposal didn’t generate much interest at the time, there was only one fairly detailed 
response and that was an objection to the extent of the double yellow lines. Therefore, it was 
agreed that only the southern half of what had been advertised would be installed. 
 
Now that schools are fully operational again, there are requests to install the rest of the 
originally advertised proposal to manage the on-street parking and maintain road safety and 
access into and out of Hillside for all road users.   
 
So, from the end of the existing restriction in Hillside, we would like approval to advertise the  
introduction of double yellow lines on the eastern side round the bend up to the boundary of  
No’s 1 and 3.  
 
It is proposed to leave a space of 15 metres for three vehicles to park on the western side to 
minimise displacement further into Hillside. Then introduce double yellow lines alongside  
and around the inside on the bend by No.2.  
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